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Garcia, Daniela

From: Marc Esser <marc@negawattconsult.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 3:37 PM
To: Garcia, Daniela
Cc: Bo White
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  Re: Fwd: Check In on Diverters (Title 20)

Well... It's a bit early for public comment  - which is what this would be - but if no one else complains about 
nrdc getting preferential treatment , I am always curious about their opinion. We don't have anything to share 
yet from our end. It's way too early for that. At best we could share a draft project plan when that's ready. 

--  
Marc Esser 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 
www.negawattconsult.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies 
of the original message. 
 
On Jun 14, 2017 10:40, "Garcia, Daniela" <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com> wrote: 
Please see below, do you think we have anything to discuss yet?  

Daniela Garcia 
SoCalGas Customer Programs 
Project Manager – Building Codes and Appliance Standards 
555 W 5th Street, Los Angeles, CA, 90013 | ML GT19A6 
Office: 213-244-4361 | Mobile: 951-847-1022 
@semprautilities.com 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Osann, Ed" <eosann@nrdc.org> 
Date: June 14, 2017 at 10:31:47 AM PDT 
To: "DGarcia3@semprautilities.com" <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com> 
Cc: "Lee, Susan" <slee@nrdc.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  Check In on Diverters (Title 20) 

Hi Daniela – 

I understand that you have the lead for the CA utilities team on CEC rulemaking for tub spout 
diverters.  We also have an interest in supporting revised Title 20 standards for these products, 
as they offer a cost effective opportunity to save both energy and water.  Any chance we can 
compare notes with you and/or your technical consultant?  I’m around today and tomorrow, but 
after that I’ll be out of the country for the rest of June.    
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Ed 

  

Edward R. Osann | Senior Policy Analyst 

Natural Resources Defense Council | 1152 15th Street, NW | Washington, DC 20005 

Phone: (202) 289-6868 | email: EOsann@nrdc.org | www.NRDC.org  

	Please consider the environment before printing this email 

  

  

 
This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or 
requests for information. 

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for 
information. 


